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US 19 Repaving from 49th Street to SR 580 (Main Street) 456054-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Resurfacing
Phase Construction
Limits from 49th Street

to SR 580 (Main
Street)

Project Start Fall 2025
Length 11.48 miles
City Clearwater

Largo
Pinellas Park

County Pinellas
Road SR 55

US 19
Construction
Cost

$4.7 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2026

Contractor Preferred
Materials, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Bryce Johns
  727-575-8334
  Bryce.Johns@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
To improve pavement durability and provide a better driving surface
the FDOT is repaving US 19 from 49th Street to SR 580 (Main Street)
in Pinellas County. 

Construction activities are expected to begin in fall of 2025.

Please click on the following link to learn more about staying safe in
work zones: Work Zone Safety It's Everyone's Job

https://www.fdot.gov/Safety/workzonesafety/default.shtm
https://fdottampabay.com/project/1108/456054-1-52-01

